
January 13, 1955

Mrs. Edith Scott
711 West 12th Street
Sant* Monica, California

My dear Edith:

Thank you very much for your birthday letter.

We are sending you under separate cover Nell’s book, "Mother 
and Child: which I know you will love. The additional dope about her 
and about our White Line Project I know will also interest you.

With very best wishes,

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

JVND/est


